
Mr. Zaven Dadekian 
22 Yeoman Drive 
Upper Saddle River, 
New Jersey 07458 

Dear Mr. ladekian: 

June 13, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 21168 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


